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We must protect the Delta from further over exporting, it is criminal..The tunnel $
should be invested in desalination plants in the Los Angeles area, which would a fair
and equitable solution for everyone involved.  The loss of more water would be a
disaster for the delta area.  Where are all of the enviromentalists on this issue? 

Lack of sufficient water flow has already caused serious problems for those of us who
live in Discovery Bay.  Lowering the flow levels below 60% would be an additional
hazard to us from more toxic Algal blooms, particularly below the 1990 levels of flow.

Thomas H State, Sr
1921 Windward Point
Discovery Bay, CA 94505  
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